
EVERETT SCHOOL EMPLOYEE BENEFIT TRUST

June 16, 2004

Irene Clough
2310 Hartford Drive
Lake Stevens, WA 98258

Dear Ms. Clough,

Thank you for your letter dated May 6, 2004 to the Trust regarding 
naturopathic treatments. The Trust values input from employees regarding 
changes to medical plans.  In August, the Trustees will take under 
consideration the inclusion of licensed naturopaths to the PPO Plans during 
the review of annual offerings for open enrollment.

Again, thank you for the details of your experience with the Everett Natural 
Health Clinic.  The information you provided is very helpful and useful.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey S. Riddle
Chair, Board of Trustees
Everett School Employee Benefit Trust


